
Celebrating our Care Pros who currently
serve or have previously served our

country

J U L Y  2 0 2 1

In the News

Shown above (from left to right):
Gwendolyn Kilpatrick-Beaty, Jenny Villarreal and Linda Clark-Sheppard

Congrats Bayo!!!
on receiving your CNA

Do you know a deserving individual who would
benefit from a wish fulfilled? Or are you an older
adult who has dreamed of doing something that

would have a positive impact on your life?
 

Wishes connect our recipients to people, purpose
and passions to eliminate feelings of isolation and
help individuals 65+ live vibrant, healthy lives. For

those combating the physical, mental and
emotional challenges of aging, a true Wish of a
Lifetime achieved empowers wish recipients to

keep dreaming—inspiring those of all generations
to choose how we live as we age.

https://wishofalifetime.org/application/
 



As we approach the half year mark for

2021, COVID-19 is on the decline.  CENN

however is keeping a close eye on the new

COVID variant Delta.  CENN will continue to

require employees to wear masks and

encourage each employee to get

vaccinated against COVID-19.  If the

infection rates begin to increase again,

CENN will begin to institute N95 mask

requirements once again.  Thank you for

your continued support as we navigate this

pandemic together.

Pearline Stevens 7/9
Beverly Alexander 7/10

Shirley Bailey 7/13
Nancy Murdock 7/15
Niki Subuloye 7/26

Juanita Compton 7/30
 

WORKAVERSARY

Happy

July Birthdays

Scheduling 
Segment

Bonnie McKinney 15 years
Rebecca Green 9 years

Barbara Fletcher 5 years
Sharon Johnson 5 years

Tiffany Smith 3 years
Claire Rada 2 years

Anna Thomas 1 year

Celebrating our 
Care Pros

THANK YOU!!!!
Each of you is the
true definition of
PROfessional.  CENN
would not be what it
is without each one
of you!!  The office
team cannot 

THANK YOU
enough!

NO paper charting after
July 1st! except for End of
Life Hospice care.  Please

see Amanda with any
questions.


